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House of Representatives
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Fax 6277 4844

SUBMISSSION —-COMMITTEE DRUG REFERENCE

Present policy makes possssible the development of safe injecting places by States and
Territories. The viability of the approach depends on the reliance on the black market for

drug supply.

This policy should be changed to make possible the public provision of illicit drugs at
safe injecting places for addicts.

Y ours sincerely

Stephen Kendal



